

May 18, 2015

Mr. Drew Greenblatt President Marlin Steel Wire Products, LLC 2640 Merchant Drive Baltimore, MD 21230

Dear Mr. Greenblatt:

Congratulations on your achievement of SHARP worksite status in the Maryland Safety and Health Achievement Recognition Program (SHARP). Marlin Steel Wire Products, LLC is a proven leader in the area of occupational safety and health in Maryland.

Your outstanding achievements in occupational safety and health have come through dedication and hard work of all management and employees. I know your employees have worked hand in hand with you to make Marlin Steel Wire Products, LLC, a safer, healthier, and better place to work. We look forward to an award ceremony in the near future.

Your participation as a SHARP worksite does not diminish any of your rights and responsibilities provided to you and your employees. Your site will be removed from any scheduled inspection list, and although not anticipated, employee complaints, referrals, accidents, fatalities or catastrophes may result in normal compliance procedures.

For your information, I have enclosed a copy of COMAR 09.12.24, MOSH Consultation Education and Training Program. Regulation .05 contains the requirements for attaining and maintaining recognition and exemption status. Please familiarize yourself with the SHARP maintenance requirements. Contact Stephen Miller, our Consultation, Program Manager, if you have any questions. Stephen can be reached at 410-527-4470.

Thank you for your leadership and vision in pursuing the Maryland SHARP status. We at MOSH are very proud of Marlin Steel Wire Products, LLC. Again, I extend my sincere congratulations on your achievement.

Sincerely,

Kelly M. Schulz

Secretary,

Maryland Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation

PHONE: 410-527-4470 • EMAIL: miller.steve.I@dol.gov • INTERNET: www.dllr.maryland.gov

ely M Schuls